
Lycée de Tokyo families

Back-to-school letter
Dear families,

We'd like to welcome our newcomers and wish all LFI Tokyo families a very happy new school
year!

Discover the FLT, l'association des Familles du Lycée français international de Tokyo (the
Lycée Français International de Tokyo Family Association).

WHAT ARE WE DOING FOR THE COMMUNITY?

✔Represent - Defend
Families on topics such as:

● Study of foreign languages
● Support for students with special

educational needs
● Educational projects
● Controlling tuition fees
● Help with using LFIT tools

✔ Listen to - Support
families in their dealings with :

● Members of the educational community
● Diplomatic and political bodies
● Assistance in obtaining scholarships

Don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions,
doubts or difficulties in any area of school life.

✔Consult - Inform
families of decisions and current projects at
the school through :

● “Infos FLT” sent to the members
● Informal “Lycée-Café” parents meetings

✔Help - Present
● Preferential rates with the FLT card
● Management of primary and secondary

parent referent groups
● Sponsoring new families
● Sustainable development workshops
● Partnership with an English school
● Sports and cultural activities and holiday

courses
● Immersion in a Japanese elementary

school in July

New in 2023 : grouped supply orders from France without delivery charges + e-school textbooks!

Support the association !
Would you like to support the association or take part in its activities?

Join on line

FLT – fapée Team
http://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/
association@familles-lycee-tokyo.com

Groupe WhatsApp: Familles du Lycée de Tokyo (FLT) Facebook : Familles du Lycée de Tokyo
X : @FLTfapee LinkedIn : FLT Fapée Familles du Lycée de Tokyo

https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/fr/partenariat-flt/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/fr/inscription-en-ligne/
http://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/
https://www.familles-lycee-tokyo.com/fr/formulaire-de-contact/
https://chat.whatsapp.com/Gmm7rYa3BUwLkt01EWYnYr
https://www.facebook.com/FLTfapee/
https://twitter.com/FLTfapee
https://www.linkedin.com/company/flt-fap%C3%A9e-familles-du-lyc%C3%A9e-de-tokyo/?viewAsMember=true


BACK-TO-SCHOOL EVENTS

Annual general meeting
Saturday 23th september 2023
From 9h to 11h at the school.

Want to get to know the team better? Join us? Share your questions or concerns
with us?

This meeting will be an opportunity to :
- review the results for the 2022-2023 year
- consult the (moral report and financial accounts, voted on by paid-up

members)
- and discuss the major issues for 2023-24, including :

*adjusting new foreign language curricula at primary level,
* reforming the middle school language curriculum,
* controlling tuition fees,
* the question of staffing levels,
*operation of the annex and catering service.

This General Meeting will also give you the opportunity to take out or renew
your Membership (1,000 ¥ per school year per family!).

Lycée-Cafés

Want to get to know the team better? Meet other parents? Share your questions or
concerns? Meet us at the lycée-cafés!

International lycée-café on tuesday september 19th from 9h to 11h at the lycée
(trilingual)
café école inclusive/EBEP on saturday september 30th from 10h to 12h at the lycée
Japanese lycée-café on tuesday October 10th de 9h à 11h at the lycée (japanese)
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